
Afternoon Lisa

Thanks for the email, I agree to the amended description.

Also I have just checked the scales of everything and they are correct, not sure what is wrong?

Regards 

Kyle Garrett 

Ian Garrett Building Design Ltd
The Store
4 Oakwood Mews
St Peters Street
LOWESTOFT
Suffolk
ENGLAND
NR32 2LS 

T: 01502-511821
E: kyle@garrettdesign.co.uk
W: www.garrettdesign.co.uk 

Company registered number 07140861
All email and documents scanned for virus. The information transmitted including any attachments is intended only for the exclusive use of the person(s) or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and privileged material that may be subject to legal privilege. Any perusal, review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, 
reproduction or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient without the sender's prior consent is 
unauthorised and strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your computer without 
making any copies. 

On 11/01/2021 10:25, Lisa Griffin wrote:

Dear Kyle
 
Thank you for the application we received on 31 December 2020.
 
Please confirm the following amended description is acceptable:
 
Erection of rear extension and link extension between dwelling and garage. Conversion of garage 
including alterations to roof
 
Please also check the scaling of the Location Plan (1:1250) and Existing and Proposed Site Plans (1:500) - 
as this doesnâ€™t appear to correspond to the proposed elevations and floor plan.
 
Regards
 
 
 
Lisa Griffin
Business Support Officer: Technical
t 01508 533655 e lgriffin@s-norfolk.gov.uk   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on 
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your 
computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not 
be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken 
steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are 
virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored. 
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